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Dear Residents, 
 
New Village Manager – Evergreen Muizenberg 
 
I am excited to announce that Christine Dempers has been appointed as Village Manager 
of Evergreen Muizenberg. This will be with effect from 1 March 2024. 
 
Christine has worked for Evergreen Lifestyle for over 10 years. She has held the position 
of Village Manager at Evergreen Bergvliet and most recently Village Manager at 
Evergreen Diep River. 
 
She has a wealth of knowledge in caring for the aged and I am confident that she is going 
to be a real asset for this village. 
 
I am looking forward to working closely with her, village management and Rescom 
members. 
 
To this end, I would like to thank particularly Kim Whitworth, who has been standing in as 
Village Manager since the end of December and will continue to do so during this period 
leading up to 1 March. Kim is a stalwart in the Evergreen Lifestyle business and we are 
thankful for her contribution. 
 
I would like to wish Christine all the best in her new role at Evergreen Muizenberg and ask 
that you welcome her warmly to the Evergreen Muizenberg Community. 
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact management. 
 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Garry Reed 
Managing Director 
Evergreen Lifestyle Villages 
 
 
 
 
 


